
MÍ NA NOLLAIG 2022
N U A C H T L I T I R

MOST IMPORTANT FOR US AS A TEAM WAS TO OFFER
LEADERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES FOR ALL OF OUR STUDENTS
THIS YEAR. A LOUD AND PROUD STUDENT VOICE IS A TOP
PRIORITY AT SCOIL CHOLMÁIN TUAIRÍNÍ. TO THAT END,
PERMIT ME TO LEAVE IT TO OUR WONDERFUL PUPILS TO
TELL YOU ALL ABOUT THE ‘FABULOUS LEARNING
EXPERIENCES’ THAT HAVE TAKEN PLACE IN WHAT WAS A
JAM-PACKED FIRST TERM. 

ON A PERSONAL NOTE, I WOULD LIKE TO THANK
EVERYONE MOST SINCERELY FOR ALL OF YOUR SUPPORT
THIS YEAR. IT IS AN ABSOLUTE PRIVILEGE TO LEAD SUCH
A FANTASTIC TEAM OF PROFESSIONALS; TO NURTURE THE
WONDERFUL MINDS OF THE STUDENTS OF OUR SCHOOL
AND TO BE PART OF THE COMMUNITY OF TUAIRÍNÍ. NÍ
NEART GO CUR LE CHÉILE. 

NOLLAIG SHONA AGUS ATHBHLIAIN FAOI MHAISE
DAOIBH GO LÉIR.

AIDEEN







Our elf has kept a close eye on us
throughout Advent in Seomra na

Naíonáin. Daidí na Nollag and Múinteoir
Mary say that we are all on the nice list

this year!



The magic of Christmas i
Seomra na Naíonáin..



Christmas treats
from Colleen!





Ag obair 's súgradh le chéile





AR Stars 





Rang a 1 agus 2 have been doing great work this
year, learning all about space, Hallowe'en

traditions, Arctic animals and Christmas around
the world. We loved attending Baboró, having

Múinteoir Emma teach us and performing in our
Christmas show. We are looking forward to lots

more in 2023.



In Rang a 3 agus 4, we love working on
projects. We learned about different
animals and wrote up animal reports.
We also learned all about the Stone
Age. Here are pictures of us with out

Stone Age projects.





Is breá linn cluichí!





Coiste Hospice Morning







An scoil is cruthaitheach sa tír!





Scoil Cholmáin
Tuairíní is commited
to tackling climate

change!







Go raibh míle maith
agaibh do Rang 5 & 6
a chuir an nuachtlitir

seo le chéile. 


